
You are hereby invited to the CES international end-of-term 

event — a fun and instructive half day, including a CV writing 

workshop, cultural sharing and a lovely lunch.   

We hope you will join us for this great opportunity to social-

ise with your colleagues and wish everyone a good winter 

break!!  

An Invitation To 

CES International End-of-Term 

event  

Monday 1st December 2014 

10.30-2.00, Room: WE1.16 

To register for this event, please contact the International Tutor 

Clara Joergensen (c.joergensen@warwick.ac.uk) no later than 

26th November 2014 

Programme: 

10.30-11.30: CV writing workshop (Steve Hind, CES senior career 

consultant) 

11.30-12.30: Interactive and participant-led cultural sharing session 

12.30-2.00: Lunch  


